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RE: BOS File No. 190973: Health Code - Approving a New Location for a Permittee’s Medical 

Cannabis Dispensary Permit 

 
Small Business Commission Recommendation to the Board of Supervisors: Approve  

 

Dear Ms. Calvillo, 

 

On October 29, 2019 the Small Business Commission (SBC or Commission) heard BOS File 

No. 190973: Health Code - Approving a New Location for a Permittee’s Medical Cannabis 

Dispensary Permit.  Honey Mahogony, Legislative Aide to Supervisor Matt Haney provided an 

overview of the legislation. The Commission voted unanimously (6-0 with 1 absent) to 

recommend that the Board of Supervisors approve the legislation.  

 

The Commission supports this ordinance in its entirety as it would support regulatory 

streamlining goals that support small equity businesses in the cannabis sector.  

 

Thank you for considering the Commission’s comments. Please feel free to contact me should 

you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Regina Dick-Endrizzi 

Director, Office of Small Business 

 

cc:  Matt Haney, Member, Board of Supervisors, 

Sophia Kittler, Mayor’s Liaison to the Board of Supervisors 

Stephanie Cushing, Director of Environmental Health, Department of Public Health 

Marisa Rodriguez, Office of Cannabis   

Lisa Pagan, Office of Economic and Workforce Development 

 John Carroll, Clerk, Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee  
 


